
Phillips  Murrah  rowing  team
takes gold at 2022 Stars &
Stripes River Festival

Law & Oarder accepts the team’s First Place medals at the
2022 Stars & Stripes River Festival.

Law & Oarder, Phillips Murrah’s rowing team, won First Place
in a close race on June 25 at the Stars & Stripes Festival,
winning by four tenths of a second.

“We thought we lost by a few inches to the Love’s team and
accepted that. Little did we know that wasn’t the end result,”
said Deena Baker, Law & Oarder team captain. “The team was so
surprised to learn that we actually won by four tenths of a
second. It was the best race that I think I’ve been in since
I’ve been rowing!

“Absolutely  love  this  sport  and  the  opportunity  Phillips
Murrah gives us to represent the firm!”

Law & Oarder will compete again this Fall at the Oklahoma
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Regatta Festival.

Read more about the team’s experience this season here.
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